
Subject: Minutes from meeting 6/28 

Attendance: I.Scott, C.Corrado, J.Corr, P.Hosni, A Hosni, J. Edwards, L.Lawton

Call to order: 6:10

Lawton motioned to approve minutes from 6/14 minutes. P. Hosni 2nd-unanimous

A. Hosni-cheer updates-33 girls are now on the k-2nd squad.  They have moved 6 girls up to help with high numbers in 
those grades.  Coaches have been named and are starting to contact their teams.

Lawton-football numbers-17-2nd, 18-3rd, 29-4th, 40-5th, 49-6th grade.  P.Hosni and D. Murray are working on getting 
about 6 more for 4th grade so we can have a 2nd team.

Corr-jerseys will be ordered this week. Waiting on 6th grade coaches to help with jersey numbers.  Company says they will 
be here in 4-6weeks.  Should be mid Aug when they come in.

Equipment pickup is Aug 1st at Dicks in Alliance.
Times will be  
6th-9-10:30
5th-10:30-12
4th-12-1
3rd& 2nd-1-2:30

Board members will need to be there at 8 am to get set up. We will ask coaches to help with their grade. We need code of 
conduct signed, proof of residency, copy for birth certificate, and $150 deposit check.  No check-no equipment. Corrado 
will ask Coach Polk of we can wash our practice jerseys at Byron. 

Edwards motioned and Corrado 2nd -unanimous that we will take down the League One online registration from the 
website and he will make our own simpler form.  Paul, Henry or Chris will then call the registrant to get payment. 

We had over 100 skaters at Skatetown.  We got a check when we left that night. All the feedback was positive and the 
children had a great time. 

A.Hosni is going to get a make up of a new "pink shirt" for the boys in black.  Then we will go ahead and order the pink and 
back shirts to start selling as soon as possible.

P.Hosni-has a call in and will have decals at equipment pickup to sell.

P & A Hosni went to Sams & Costco to find the cheapest prices for concessions.  Sams will be the best option for the 
products we want to sell.  We will need to get a Sams card with the tax ID attached.

We will ask the 6th grade cheer and football players to ride on our  4th of July float. Amanda and Allie will decorate the 
float before the parade.  Henry will drive and Ian will be there to ride along. 

Lawton-Grimes has reported that we paid $3,000 to Ridell and we still owe roughly $3,400.

Lawton & A. Hosni went to 34 places to ask for sponsorships in the Trophy Club & Roanoke.  They had one donation from 
Abundant Life Health Foods.  We need to give them a shout out on Facebook.  Several other locations are interested in 
being a sponsor but needed us to return next week to get payment and information.
We have a pet sitter and t- shirt bling designer who are going to make a donation and give us a business card for our 
programs as well. 

Corr suggested we use Nike dry fit for board shirts. He will get sample and prices this week. A. Hosni is also get prices.  We 
will use the best deal. Coaches shirts will be blue.  Board shirts need to be a different color so we can be identified easily.  
The coaches shirts logo will have Bobcat only on front.  Board shirts will have Logo with Bobcat Youth football and Cheer.

Meeting adjourned at 8:00.


